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During V.29 - 31 there may be slightly longer response times than usual at Support due to
holiday times.

We want to highlight this in time and take the opportunity to advise that you can find a lot
of help/support here in the help center by using the search function at the top (the search
box with a magnifying glass),

as well as the menu options under e.g. "Knowledge base - Troubleshooting" if it concerns
error codes or similar, or "Frequently asked questions and answers" for more management-
related questions.

Thank you for your patience!

Have a nice Summer!
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